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 Bulletin 

The Bauder Vision is Building 100% Success  with Quality and Honor!  

Bauder will do this by  preparing all children for on or above grade 

level work in middle school and beyond by collaborating as educa-

tors and a community. 

Dear Bauder Families: 
 

Engaging and robust are two words that come to mind when 
I think of all the experiences our students have had at Bauder 
Elementary thus far this year.  Students and staff continue to work 
extremely hard instructing and learning.  I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone for taking the time to read with your 
children, check homework, ensure students are completing ST 
Math activities, communicating with your child’s teacher and 
countless other things you do as a parent to encourage and sup-
port the education of your son or daughter.  It truly takes a village 
to educate your children and the partnership between home and 
school is so imperative.  Thank you from the bottom of my heart 
for all you do to make it a positive experience for all. 

The Booster Cookie Dough Sale went very well.  Thank you 
for your participation and support.  These funds help support 
classrooms, teachers and literacy tutors.  Thank you to all those 
who volunteered with the cookie dough sale and distribution. 

November is one of my favorite months of the year.  We 
were able to celebrate and honor our Veteran’s during last week’s 
Veteran’s Day celebration with our chorus and drum circle show-
casing their talents, along with the special words from students to 
their Veterans.  We are heading into the holidays that are focused 
on family and gratitude and caring and we have much to be grate-
ful for, here at Bauder.  We have a wonderful, caring staff from 
our custodians, our support staff, our office staff, to all of our 
teachers.  I am grateful every day for the opportunity to work with 
all of them and I know your children are in good hands with them.  
We have such supportive parents and community, with a giving 
and engaged Boosters at the forefront, to which we say thank you 
for all that you do to make Bauder the school it is today.  Finally, 
we have incredible students, who challenge themselves every 
day to learn and be engaged as well as challenging us to become 
better people.  They are why we are here every day!! 
 Thanksgiving is just around the corner and I want to take 
this opportunity to wish you and your family a wonderful Thanks-
giving.  Please, enjoy your family and take the opportunity to build 
lasting memories with friends and family.  We, at Bauder, are so 
grateful for the community we serve.  Have a Wonderful Thanks-
giving! 
 

Yours in Education, 

Jodi Leichman 

 

 

 

 

 Message from the principal     November 2018 
Dates to Remember 

Nov. 15 Thanksgiving Feast-Pre-K (11:30 A.M.-1:00 P.M.) 

Nov. 19-23  Thanksgiving Break –No School for students 

Nov. 27 STEM Intermediate (2:45 P.M.-4:45 P.M.) 

Nov. 28 All Pro Dad’s (7:45 A.M.-8:30 A.M.) 

Dec. 04 STEM Primary (2:45 P.M.-4:45 P.M.) 

Dec. 04 Boosters Meeting (6:00 P.M.-7:00 P.M.) 

Dec.10-14  Book Fair (During the school hours for students) 

Dec. 13 Book Fair Family Night (5:00 P.M.-8:00 P.M.) 

         Building Success with Quality and Honor      Website: http://www.bauder-es.pinellas.k12.fl.us 

FREE BREAKFAST FOR  

EVERY STUDENT 

 SERVED FROM 8:15A.M. 

 UNTIL 8:45A.M.!!!!! 

We offer a wide range of choices including 1 

and 2 whole grain options, a choice of 2 fruits 

and milk.   There is also a breakfast cart availa-

ble on the PE court for a quick grab & go op-

tion for students.   Also, lunch is only $2.00 and 

includes a choice of entrée up to 2 fruits, 2 veg-

etables and milk. 

Character Word of the Month :  

 Citizenship 

Being law abiding and involved in ser-

vice to school, community and country. 

Volunteer Information 

All volunteers please remember to sign in and 

sign out at the volunteer desk.  Also, remember 

to wear your Level II badge every time you 

come into the school.  Safety and security for 

our students is very important and we need 

your help with this. 
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CLINIC REMINDERS: 

WATER:  With the Holiday and weather changes approaching we strongly 

encourage our students to bring water to school. Drinking water benefits 

flushing waste out of our system, constipation issues, prevent headaches 

and dehydration.  

DOCTOR VISIT:   If/when visiting the doctor’s office please remember to 

provide the school with a note so that your student will be marked excused. 

If your student received a physical or vaccine always make sure to bring in a 

copy. ANY physical activity exclusion also needs to be brought to ensure 

your student sits out and heals quickly.  

Hepatitis A:  

Pinellas County has seen a dramatic increase in Hepatitis A cases across the 

county. To combat this rise in positive cases, the Florida Department of 

Health in Pinellas is recommending prevention and vaccination.  They are 

offering the two-dose Hepatitis A vaccine at no cost to adults and chil-

dren.  The usual $70.66 cost for adults is waived to remove the cost barrier; 

vaccines are always provided to children through age 18.  No appointments 

are needed to get the vaccine at the DOH. More information can be found at 

this link:  

 http://pinellas.floridahealth.gov/newsroom/2018/10/hepatitis-a-10-17-

Dates To Remember 

6/3-6/6—Science Camp 

6/10-6/13—Tech Camp 

    

All Pro Dad’s 

November 28th 

7:45 A.M.—8:30 A.M. 

Boosters Update: 

Boosters is proud to announce our school earned about $12,500 from 

cookie dough sales and donations.  Thank you for your support.  With 

this fundraiser, Boosters were able to fund 16 teacher grants.  This 

included items for technology, books, bouncy chairs, PE equipment 

and much more.  The staff is very thankful to be receiving these grant 

funds. 

Boosters also supported Math Night, Veteran’s Day, and the Great 

American Teach In.  With the support of family and friends going to 

spirit nights and participating in fundraisers, it makes it possible to 

support our school community. 

Please continue to send in Box Tops and shop through Amazon Smiles 

Bauder Boosters to help raise money for our school.   

Keep an eye out for Bauder’s Annual Book Fair coming on Dec. 10th.  

Family Night is on Thursday, Dec. 13 from 5-8 p.m. 

Salvation Army Canned Food Drive 

Student Council will be hosting the annual Salvation 

Army Canned Food drive from Nov. 12-16.  Our 

school goal is to collect 2,000 cans.  Last year, we 

missed our goal by only 500 cans!  Please help us 

reach our goal this year! 

Clothes to Kids 

Clothes to Kids provides new and used clothing 

to low-income, school-age children free of 

charge. They provide a week’s worth of clothing 

two times per year, including a jacket during 

cooler weather. The store is located at 2168 34th 

St. So. in St. Petersburg. Shopping at the store is 

by appointment only. Provide proof of free/

reduced lunch and call 441-5050 for an appoint-

ment. Donated clothing is also gladly accepted. 

Go to www.clothestokids.org for more infor-

mation. 

BOOK FAIR DATES 

Dec. 10 - 14 –Book Fair open for Students 

8:45A.M-2:45P.M. Send money in with your 

child and they can shop for books during the 

day.   

Dec. 13th – Family Night Book Fair Open 

5:00P.M.-8:00P.M. 

Dec. 17th and 18th Winter Concerts – Book Fair 

open 6:00P.M.-7:30P.M.  

Parents can order BOOKS online until Decem-

ber 8th to get books in time for Christmas.  If 

ordered online after December 8th books will 

be delivered after Christmas.  

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/

. 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

The following volunteers are our  Outstanding School 

Volunteers for this school year: 

Samantha Piovano—Student 

Emily Joseph—Adult 

Esther Mau—Senior 

Their applications will be considered for the Pinellas 

County district awards to be announced later this year. 
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